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Subject: Response to Your OPRA Request
 

 
Dear Sam Burns,
 
Pursuant to your OPRA Request, please see the attached Property Permit Record Report from our Building Department. Please be advised that
both our Code Enforcement Officer and our Tax Collector have indicated that there are no responsive records on file pursuant to your request at
this time.
 
Best Regards,
Rachel Voelkel
Municipal Clerk’s Office
Borough of South Plainfield
2480 Plainfield Avenue
South Plainfield, NJ 07080
(908)226-7607
rvoelkel@southplainfieldnj.com
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